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Dr. Christopher Crumble, Principal
Briana Everett, Assistant Principal

Re: Yeatman Liddell Families


[bookmark: _Int_v1ZkCzYM]I hope this letter finds you well, relaxing, and preparing your student for another great school year at Yeatman Liddell College Preparatory Middle School.  This letter is to provide you with some information to prepare for the 25-26 School Year.
Relocation
[bookmark: _Int_kyDnwlRH][bookmark: _Int_6S2225jp]Unfortunately, because of the tornado that occurred on May 16, Yeatman was severely damaged. As a result of the damage, Yeatman will temporarily re-locate to Blewett Middle School: 1927 Cass Ave, St. Louis, MO 63106 for the 25-26 school year. Though we are housed at Blewett, we will still be functioning as Yeatman-Liddell Middle School. Our students will still have the benefit of all programming, activities, and resources available to Yeatman students. If you have any additional questions, please contact our office at 314-261-8132.

School Information
· School Hours are 8:20am to 3:17pm. Breakfast will begin at 8am.
· [bookmark: _Int_nzdBkjUl][bookmark: _Int_PhabYJNg]Students are expected to be on time for school/classes. Students are also expected to attend school daily. We have a goal of 90% attendance for every student. 
· [bookmark: _Int_kn99bvWk][bookmark: _Int_xd7hKCc4]Students are expected to be in uniform. While we will be providing them with some resources, they are expected to have enough uniforms to follow the dress code daily.  
· [bookmark: _Int_xWlrzSYN]Cell Phone Policy is to be announced.

Registration- Open House-First Family Friday
· [bookmark: _Int_dtslXZae]Registration began July 21. Please contact the office to schedule a time to register at 314-261-8132. 
· Open House will be at Blewett MS on August 15 from 12:30pm- 3:30pm.
· We will also host First Family Friday on August 22 -12:30pm- 3:30pm.

[bookmark: _Int_xq11nFVb][bookmark: _Int_iNIL0PYq]We will need parental support throughout the school year. Please make sure your information has been updated. Contact the office if you need assistance at 314-261-8132. 

[bookmark: _Int_jZzkk11q]We look forward to a productive, exciting, and enjoyable school year partnering with you and your students.  If you have any questions, please contact us at 314-261-8132.

Sincerely,


Dr. Christopher Crumble, Principal               
Yeatman-Liddell College Preparatory Middle School                                                         
Christopher.crumble@slps.org[image: ]
314-930-5971
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